
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba    

 Religious Education   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Merry Christmas!!  Yes, it’s still Christmas as this Sunday we celebrate the Feast of the 

Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph and next Sunday, the Solemnity of Epiphany.  

The Church’s Christmas Season concludes on Monday, January 8
th
 with the Baptism of 

the Lord. It was a great joy to see so many of the faithful here for Christmas Masses 

and it was wonderful to meet so many of your family members who came home to 

visit.  I rejoiced when I met so many people who had been recipients of the Invite One 

Back cards that you sent to family and friends.  We pray for their ongoing return to the 

Lord!! 

 

This Monday, January 1
st
 is the Solemnity of Mary, the Mother of God.  Because New 

Years falls on a Monday this year, it is NOT a Holyday of Obligation.  We’ll have our 

usual daily Mass at 8:00 AM as we ask the Lord to bless all of our endeavors in this 

New Year of 2024.  

 

We recently posted the position of Director of Faith Formation on the Archdiocese of 

Los Angeles website.  The full description of the ministry and necessary qualifications 

can be found by scrolling down past this column and you can find it on the home page 

of our parish website, stjosephlb.org.  May all of us pray that the Lord will send us the 

best candidate to help meet all our formation needs here at St. Joseph, including the 

spiritual growth of our children.   

 

I’m offering this New Year’s prayer for you and your family: 

 

A NEW YEAR’S PRAYER 

Lord, as a New Year begins, 

We come to You and ask for your blessing.  

We pray that you would give us joy to fill our days,  

peace to fill our hearts and love to fill our lives.  

Thank you for the plans You have for us in this New Year,  

we wait in anticipation to see all that You will do.  

Bless all our families, keep them safe and healthy and  

may we trust in Your providential care, through Christ, our Lord. Amen. 

 

New Year’s Blessings and Peace, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Christmas Food and Gift Distribution:  Our most 

sincere THANK YOU to everyone that helped 

with, and contributed blessings and hope to 

families in need: deliveries to 107 families, 2 or 

more gifts to 250 children, $6,000 Skip-a-Meal 

purchases, transportation of over 4,000 lbs. of 

food, and a School food drive.   

Jan. 13-14: Homeless Kit Drive: Provide daily 

necessities to people experiencing 

homelessness.  Shopping lists will be available 

Jan. 6. 

Home Furnishing Special Needs:  Our holiday 

distributions provided feedback of many basic 

home furnishing needs by our supported 

families; refrigerator repairs, beds, tables, 

dressers, heaters, immanent loss of utility service, 

etc. We have begun to fulfill these needs as a 

parish.  Are you able to help us in this urgent 

ministry?  Please call Tim Clark to learn about 

the types of opportunities, (562) 431-4385. 

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.   For many fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark  

 

Come and spend an hour with our Lord Jesus 

Christ in the Blessed Sacrament. Experience what 

Catholic author Matthew Kelly calls  

“The Classroom of Silence,”  

and respond to Jesus’ call: “Could you not 

watch with me one hour?” (Matthew 26:40).  

Fr. Athanasius  will lead Eucharistic  

Adoration this Friday January 5th 

at 8:00 am. 

Movement for a Better World Adoration  

The silent victims of human trafficking 

 

Nearly every public campaign about the evils of 

sex trafficking involve child female victims. A 

majority of victims are female, but there are 

many male victims, and they are mostly silent. 

Societal expectations often lead men to feel that 

they should be “strong” and “assertive” enough 

to avoid being forced into trafficking — but 

these stereotypes do a disservice to male victims 

who may feel trapped in abusive patterns, 

unable to ask for the help they need. For more 

information and ways to help these silent 

victims, read the VIRTUS
®
 article “The Most 

Silent Victims of Sex Trafficking” 

at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 
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The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior Group 

will be on Monday, January 8, 2024, in the 

hall. The activities will begin at 11:00 am and 

will include Bingo, many kinds of card games, 

Mexican train, and lots of socializing. Bring your 

brown bag lunch, and coffee, tea, water, snacks 

and cookies will be provided.  We look forward 

to seeing all our members and any new friends 

who would like to join us.  Many blessings to 

you during this holiday season. 
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Seniors Group 



Our next Zoom meeting is Wednesday, January 

17th at 7pm. We will discuss:  

American Dirt by Jeanine Cummins 

 

(Please note the date change) 

 

Intensely suspenseful and deeply humane, this 

novel makes migrants seeking to cross the  

southern U.S. border indelibly individual.” 

―Kirkus Reviews 

“Both a moral compass and a riveting read. I 

couldn’t put it down. I’ll never stop thinking 

about it.” 

-Ann Patchett, #1 New York Times bestselling 

author  

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 
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